CNA General Meeting
Monday, November 14, 2016
Journey IFC

EC present:

Mike Lavigne

Chip Harris

Nancy Mohn Barnard

Ali Thompson

Elaine Stegant
Anne-Charlotte Patterson

INTRODUCTIONS

MULLEN UPDATE
Developer has served everyone on platt - 60 neighbors or so.

BRENTWOOD PARK PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT

Neighborhood Committee is working to improve playground equipment and will be seeking
grants through several programs along with pursuing private fundraising. Want CNA to vote and
give their support of this project. Contact Nancy Mohn Barnard.

NEWSLETTER ARTICLE IDEA - DRAINAGE ISSUES
Considering including a survey in the newsletter to gauge neighbor response to this issue.
Survey can help identify neighbors that are having drainage problems.

CITY OF AUSTIN PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT - NORTH LAMAR & BURNET ROAD
CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS

Improvements include the following: sidewalks along North Lamar and Burnet Road corridors;
push back fence at Lamar Middle School track to create a shared-use path from Romeria down
to Koenig; signal improvements; CapMetro will install sidewalks along JJ Pickle; sidewalks along
North Lamar to 183; and buffered bike lanes.

2016 Bond - Will give construction budget to corridors

Neighborhood plans will be considered.

Open house scheduled: 7th (North Lamar) and 8th of December (Burnet Road)
N. Lamar Blvd. Corridor Improvements

Dec. 7, 2016

ARC Community Church
6:30 PM



Burnet Rd. Corridor Improvements
Dec. 8, 2016

Northwest Recreation Center

6:30 PM

No Meeting in December

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM



